Floriston Property Owners Association
Road Water Sewer Report
August 16™ 2012

Roads: There were no issues with the roads reported.

Water: Representatives from the county visited the plant on July 25".

Those present were David Presta, Gene Reid, Paul Rose, Mike Smith, Dennis
Jameson, Roger Baldwin, Debbie Grooms and Chuck Grooms. The main topic of
discussion was the amount of air in the water and where it might be coming from.
The spring line was tracked with a pipe locator and co-ordinates were entered to
be placed on a topographical map. Water Line Do Not Dig flags were placed at
about 100 yard intervals.

The plant is being by-passed due to heavy sediment and air, chlorine residuals
are being maintained by manual application. The boil order is still in effect.
Samples were taken and recorded as scheduled.

Sewer: There were no issues reported. Samples were taken as scheduled. The
quarterly reports for April/May/June were compiled and sent.

The power meter readings were taken and posted as required.
There were no incidents regarding the Schoolhouse.

A call was placed to Jess Bailey regarding the status of the cover for the cluster
boxes. No work has occurred and there is no schedule at this time.

Thank you,

Chuck Grooms

Roads Water Sewer Commissioner
FPOA



